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NGSA Statement on FERC Votes to Modify Pipeline Certificate and GHG Policies 
 

(Washington, D.C.) – The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) issued the following statement today 

following the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission’s (FERC) vote to modify its natural gas pipeline 

certificate and greenhouse gas policies.         

 

Dena Wiggins, President and CEO of NGSA, said: 

“The orders approved yesterday represent a major overhaul in the way FERC intends to analyze 
pipeline certificate applications.   
 
“We are very concerned that these revisions will have an immediate chilling effect on pending and 
future projects.  According to EIA, interstate capacity additions were lower in 2021 than at any time 
since 2016.  This is a disturbing trend that will be exacerbated by these revisions.   
 
“I share the concerns raised at the open Commission meeting that FERC’s actions impinge on the 
existing statutory framework of the Natural Gas Act and arrogate authority to the Commission that 
can only be exercised by Congress.” 

 
For more information about NGSA’s journey to the goal of net-zero emissions, please visit NGSA.org’s 

Environment & Climate and Innovation in Action pages.  

 
 

#### 
The Natural Gas Supply Association (NGSA) represents integrated and independent companies that supply natural 
gas. Founded in 1965, NGSA is the only national trade association that solely focuses on producer-marketer issues 
related to the downstream natural gas industry. NGSA advocates for well-functioning markets that foster a growing, 
competitive market for natural gas.  NGSA is dedicated to achieving a cleaner future through strong partnerships with 
renewables and supporting innovative technologies and market solutions that reduce emissions.  For more 
information, please visit www.ngsa.org. 
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